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Local industry receives reward for energy 

efficiency  
 

Stoughton Utilities awarded Stoughton Trailers, LLC with a $9,600 incentive for 

an energy efficiency project at their Stoughton facility. The project, which was completed 

mid-March, included replacing two old, inefficient air compressors with new, energy 

efficient compressors that are sized more appropriately to meet the company’s production 

requirements. The new air compressors are also equipped with variable speed drives and 

controls that help the compressors operate at maximum efficiency. 

The $9,600 incentive from Stoughton Utilities was accompanied by a $15,400 

incentive from Focus on Energy. As of January 2008, Stoughton Utilities customers are 

able to take advantage of energy efficiency and renewable energy programs and funding 

from both Focus on Energy and Stoughton Utilities. The two entities work together to 

ensure that Stoughton Utilities customers are receiving the maximum benefit from the 

utility’s Commitment to Community programs. Any customer of Stoughton Utilities who 

completes a project that meets the program requirements for energy savings could be 

eligible for an incentive from Stoughton Utilities or Focus on Energy for the project. 

Pictured in front of one of the new air compressors are Bill Wilkening, Stoughton 

Trailers, LLC (left), and Kim Jennings from Stoughton Utilities (right). 
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